
Here is our School Prayer. Each class thought about what they 

wanted to say to God. All these thoughts were then collated 

and our new prayer was born! The result is a prayer that is 

special and meaningful to the children and truly reflects their 

hopes and wishes. Our school prayer is said in most acts of 
collective worship each week.  
  

Dear God  

  

Thank you for our families and friends  

Thank you for the food we eat and the homes we live in  

Thank you for our school  

  

Help us to try hard in everything we do  

Help us to look after each other  

Help us to love learning  

  

May our school be a happy place  

May we become more like you, day by day  

  

Amen  

 


